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The 25th Annual Meeting of 
Heartland Power Cooperative was 
held at the Thompson office on 
March 28th, 2023.

DIRECTOR ELECTION RESULTS 
During the business meeting, 
election results were announced; 
two directors were officially 
confirmed for an additional three 
year term. 

Roger Solomonson of Leland was 
re-elected to represent District 2, 
and Tricia Jaeger of Charles City was
re-elected to represent District 8. 
Thank you again to those who served 
on the Nominating Committee. We 
look forward to seeing everyone at 
the Member Appreciation Event later 
this summer. Stay tuned for more 
details to come. 

Since ballots were not mailed out due to 
the uncontested election, prize drawings 
were not able to be selected from the 
returned ballots.  Instead, a random 
drawing was done with all members 
eligible.  Below is a list of the 50 prize 
winners.  Each will receive a $50 credit 
on their next electric bill.   

HEARTLAND POWER  ELECTION ANNOUNCEMENT

Steven Abele, Lake Mills
Joseph Adams, Nora Springs
James Amelsberg, Forest City
Eric Amundson, Leland
Daniel Arnevik, Thompson
Damien Aronofsky, Northwood
Kelly Bendickson, Joice
Jeff Berkeland, Bricelyn
Robert Bohr, St Ansgar
James Cavanaugh, Ionia
Darryl Delzer, Forest City
Dennis Dundee, Charles City
Mary Edwards, Buffalo Center

Sheryl Ehlke, St Ansgar
Margaret Elvebak, Oakdale
Randall Esau, Riceville
Janice Foster, Riceville
James Geerts, Charles City
Randy Gilbert, Floyd
Elaine Hansen, St Ansgar
Heartland Automation, Lake Mills
Kenneth Henely, Charles City
Michael Isebrand, Forest City
Aaron Jameson, Leland
Jennifer Johnson, Lake Mills
Lauren Johnson, Adams

Barbara Kennison, Orchard
Joseph Kidder, Buffalo Center
Kevin Koster, St Ansgar
Sally Larson, Forest City
Jeremy Moklestad, Buffalo Center
Ivan Nolt, Orchard
North Cedar Aviation, Ames
Harry Oberholtzer, Elma
Maciel Pero, Joice
Diane Ranes, Lake Mills
Jerry Redmond, Floyd
Kyra Reps, Northwood
Terry Ringham, Lake Mills

Bob Rupp, Scarville
Schaefer Bros, McIntire
Eugene Schrandt, Charles City
Kelly Schriever, Rudd
Ralph Smith, McIntire
David Steinberg, Osage
Charles Stumo, Northwood
Jeff Tegland, Forest City
Joseph Tillman, Forest City
Larry Trostheim, Rake
Jacob Wilberding, St Ansgar

$50 Bill Credit Prize Drawing Recipients:
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IT’S FREE AND WILL MAKE LIFE JUST A LITTLE EASIER! 
Saves Time & Money | Payments Always Made On-Time | Easy & Free to Sign-up
Call or email us to sign up today or find the form and more details on our website at www.heartlandpower.com

Sign up today for

Construction Season is upon us. 
Please be mindful of flashing lights.

Move Over - Slow Down



Providing members with safe, reliable, 
affordable electricity and enhancing the 
quality of life for members and their local 
communities.

GENERAL INFORMATION
Office Hours           7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. M-Th  

Office: 641.584.2251
Toll Free: 800.349.2832

Thompson	 216 Jackson St. | P.O. Box 65
Thompson, IA 50478

St. Ansgar  110 Industrial Park Dr. | P.O. Box 70
St. Ansgar, IA 50472

Outage Reporting	 Thompson: 641.584.2200
		  St. Ansgar: 641.713.4646

System Wide: 888.417.3007

Secure Payment Phone Line        833.890.4830
Digging & Line Location	 Call 811

Website		  www.heartlandpower.com
Email	 energy@heartlandpower.com
Facebook         facebook.com/heartlandpower
Twitter	              twitter.com/heartland_power
Instagram    instagram.com/heartland_power/

CEO/GENERAL MANAGER	 Jon Leerar

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Don Knudtson, President             641.590.1416
Mark Kingland, Vice-President 
	           & DPC Director     641.590.4400 
Vince Morische, Secretary           641.732.4076
Tricia Jaeger, Treasurer                641.330.6903
Gary Pearson
      Asst. Secretary-Treasurer      641.420.2990

Roger Solomonson,
       IAEC President                       641.590.0049

Roger Tjarks, Director	 515.341.5444
Michael Cole, Director	 641.512.1474

MONTHLY
CO-OP QUIZ
$25 Bill Credit Winner
Nancy Hahn of Charles City

 This Month’s Question...
What should you do if you see 
flashing lights when driving? 
Quiz Guidelines: Each member who 

sends in the correct answer by the 20th 
of the month will be entered in a drawing 

for a $25 bill credit. Mail or email quiz 
answers to energy@heartlandpower.com.

Annual Grain Bin Notice
When you start to plan for a new 
grain bin, please contact your electric 
cooperative. The electric cooperative 
will provide assistance in planning 
for a safe environment for everyone 
working and living around grain bins.  
The State of Iowa requires specific 
clearances for electric lines around 
grain bins, with different standards 
for those filled by portable and 
permanent augers, conveyors and 
elevators.

The picture below shows a drawing 
of the specific clearances required 
for both scenarios. If you have any 
questions concerning the drawings, 
please contact your electric cooper-
ative.

According to the Iowa Electric Safety 
Code found in Iowa Administrative 
Code Chapter 199 -- 25.2(3) b. An 
electric utility may refuse to provide 
electric service to any grain bin built 
near an existing electric line which 
does not provide the clearances 
required by the American National 
Standards Institute (ANSI)C2-2017 
“National Electrical Safety Code,” 
Rule 234F. This paragraph “b” shall 
apply only to grain bins loaded by 
portable augers, conveyors or el-
evators and built after September 
9, 1992, or to grain bins loaded by 
permanently installed augers, con-
veyors, or elevator systems installed 
after December 24, 1997. (As adopt-

ed by the Iowa Utilities 
Board) 

The cooperative is 
required by the Iowa 
Utilities Board to 
provide this annual 
notice to farmers, 
farm lenders, grain bin 
merchants, and city and 
county zoning 
officials.  If you have 
any questions concern-
ing clearance regula-
tions, please call your 
local electric coopera-
tive. 

Disclaimer:  These draw-
ings are provided as part of 
Iowa electric cooperatives’ 
annual public information 
campaign and are based 
on the 2017 Edition of the 
National Electrical Safety 
Code. To view the actual 
drawings, refer to that 
publication. Every care has 
been taken for the correct-
ness of the contents for 
these drawings. However, 
the Iowa Association of 
Electric Cooperatives and 
its member cooperatives 
accept no liability whatso-
ever for omissions or errors, 
technical inaccuracies, 
typographical mistakes or 
damages of any kind arising 
from the use of the contents 
of these drawings, whether 
textual or graphical.


